
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 

Happy new year to all of you.  

Here is another Posdoc opportunity from Prof. TH Watanabe at Nagoya  

University. 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Happy new year! 

 

We are calling for applicants to a postdoctoral position of our  

research 

project on computer simulation of plasma turbulent transport. If you  

know 

potential candidates, please feel free to forward this mail. We are 

looking forward to having a variety of applicants. 

Thank you. 

 

Best regards, 

Tomo-Hiko Watanabe 

Department of Physics, Nagoya University 

Nagoya 464-8602, Japan 

 

——— Call for Application ——— 

a) Position: A postdoctoral researcher 

b) Research field: Computer simulation of plasma turbulent transport 

c) Term of employment: Renewable each fiscal year up to March 31, 2023 

d) Starting date: April 1, 2020 or later at the earliest possible time 

e) Application deadline: February 7, 2020 

(If we could find a successful candidate, we may terminate the call 

for application even before the deadline) 

f) Application materials: (1) Curriculum Vitae, (2) Summary of research 

achievements (up to two A4 sheets), (3) List of publications (attached 

with PDF files of the three most important publications), (4) Research 

plan (up to two A4 sheets), (5) Possible starting date, (6) Name and 

contact of two professional references 

g) Submission address: watanabe.tomohiko@nagoya-u.jp 

h) Inquiries: Tomo-Hiko Watanabe, watanabe.tomohiko@nagoya-u.jp 

 


